From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com]

Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 10:34 AM
Subject: Egyptian Trust Approved Changes
Attachments: 2011 Board of Manager's ACTIONS May 4 2011.pdf; 2011 Executive

Committe Membership approved 5-4-2011.pdf

( MERITAIN" J
HEALTH

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and
Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please
forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of
Meritain Health to update the contact information.

Dear Participating Employer Group:

If you attended the meeting on May 4, 2011 you are aware of the approved
changes made by the Board of Manager’s outlined in the attached document.
Please note, there is one change that becomes effective June 1, 2011 with the
remaining changes to become effective September 1, 2011. We have also
included an updated list of the Executive Committee and the Contractors and
Consultants to the Egyptian Trust.

This information will also be highlighted in the Summer Newsletter which is
expected to be sent later this month. Again, the newsletter is used to inform all
covered members of the upcoming changes and we strongly encourage you to be
sure all of your covered members are aware of it by providing a hard copy,
emailing the newsletter, or advising them of the availability on the Egyptian Trust
website www.egtrust.org.

Also, it is important we are informed of any changes in contacts at your site. As
you are aware, email is how the majority of communication from the Egyptian
Trust to the membership and participating employer groups is handled. If the
Superintendent, Business Manager, Bookkeeper, HR Representative is changing
please contact Krista Breakfield at Krista.Breakfield@meritain.com with the
contact’s information including name, email address, phone number, and fax
number.

Keep in mind, all mass correspondence sent to the participating employer groups
of the Egyptian Trust is available on the private side of the Egyptian Trust website
at www.egtrust.org. You will need to sign in with your username and password
to gain access to all historical communication and other administrative
information.




As a reminder, the 11" Annual Administration meetings will be held July 27— July
29, 2011 in 3 locations. We encourage all Superintendents, Business Managers,
Bookkeepers, HR Representatives to attend if possible. The Consultants and
Contractors providing the various products to the Egyptian Trust groups will be in
attendance and will be available to answer questions about the various products
they offer the members of the Egyptian Trust. You may retrieve the original
invitation via the private side of the Egyptian Trust website. We look forward to
seeing you and have a great Summer!

Kowewv L. Gilles
V.P. Client Relations
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